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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Paseo Residents 
 
FROM: Kari Hardwick, District Coordinator 
 
RE:  Hog Trapping 
 
 
 
January 28, 2025 
 
The Paseo CDD has determined that it is in the best interest of the District to conduct hog 
trapping on CDD property. Currently, the contract for trapping has been executed, with 
an anticipated start date of February 3, 2025. The Paseo CDD Board of Supervisors 
would like to ensure that all residents are aware of the following: 
 

• The Paseo CDD will ONLY be trapping on CDD property and NOT on private 
property. 

• The Paseo CDD assumes no responsibility and/or liability for hog damage to 
private property. 

• Hog traps will be placed solely on CDD owned property. Residents are not to 
vandalize, or otherwise tamper with, hog traps and/or trapping equipment. 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at KHardwick@Rizzetta.com.  
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